CBBA Executive Board Meeting April 13, 2021, 7:00 p.m.

Attendees: Stacy Loverde, 1 VP, Erin Barnes, 2 VP, Pam Furry, Treasurer, Kerry Caron, Treasurer Elect, Katy Akridge, Secretary, Geoffrey Lonberger, MS Band Director.

- 1) Meeting called to order by Stacy Loverde
- 2) Stacy Loverde, 1 VP Registration Packet discussion
 - Registration packet is located in google drive, board members can view and edit.
 Will be printed after final edits.
 - Quantity to print estimated at 140, since the registration event is for all high school band members.
 - Discussion of board members staffing specific tables at registration. Student leadership will assist.
 - A decision was made to modify the registration form to allow the option for families to donate to help other students with registration fees.
- 3) Erin Barnes, 2 VP Volunteer forms discussion
 - Concession Sign up form
 - Discussion on fee for waiving volunteer obligation from service in concessions at 1 home game and 1 other segment of service.
 - Decision to keep fee at \$200 since the goal is getting volunteers, not money.
 - Committee signup form for a variety of committees.
- 4) Pam Furry, Treasurer
 - Request for minutes from March board meeting to add Kerry Caron to bank account
 - Cash in the bank totals \$37k.
 - \$800 issue with cookie dough fundraiser bill, which will be addressed with the vendor.
- 5) Geoffrey Lonberger, Director's Report
 - Clarification of 4/20 registration times by grade level, to be updated on the band website and This Week in Band.
 - 2 rehearsals for spring concert, Saturday, 4/24 9 a.m. Noon & Tuesday, 5/4 from 4 6 p.m.
 - Pops at the Bluff spring concert scheduled for Friday, 5/7 in the high school gym and will also include awards. 6th & 7th grade will perform at 6:30 and 8th-12th at 7:30 pm. Each student will be given 4 tickets. Need parent volunteers to take tickets and do temp checks.
 - Seniors will receive a graduation gift.
 - · Recruitment of incoming 6th graders remains a priority.
- 6) Meeting adjourned.